
  

WVMA-CD LICENSE RENEWAL POST-FILING 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 On December 1, 2022, Woodland Communications, LLC, licensee of WVMA-CD, 

Channel 22, Winchendon, Massachusetts, filed an application with the Federal Communications 

Commission for license renewal. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 

information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can 

visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WVMA-CD’s public file. 

 

-END OF ANNOUNCEMENT- 



  

Post-Filing Announcement Certification 

 

 The attached “Post-Filing Announcement” was broadcast on station WVMA-CD at the 

following dates and times: 

 

 

1. 12/12/22   11:41 am 

2. 12/16//22 4:12 pm 

3. 12/20/22  8:57 am 

4. 12/26/22  8:29 am 

5.  12/28/22  2:44 pm 

6.   1/2/22    11;28 am 

 

     

 _________________________________ 

    

   Name: _Bill Christian_______________ 

    

   Title: ____General Manager_________ 
 
 

 

  

“On December 1, 2022, Woodland Communications, LLC, licensee of WVMA-CD, 

Channel 22, Winchendon, Massachusetts, filed an application with the Federal Communications 

Commission for license renewal. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 

information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can 

visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WVMA-CD’s public file.” 
 


